
HAVE YOUR SAY
PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT ON LAND NORTH OF 
SCARBOROUGH ROAD, FILEY
Public Consultation Event

Event to be held on
Thursday 29th June 2023, 4pm - 7pm 
The Parish Centre at St John’s Church, West Avenue, Filey YO14 9AU

Akkeri and Filey Fields Development Company are seeking feedback 
from the public on the proposed development on land to the north of 
Scarborough Road with a new residential development.

Members of the project team will be on hand to discuss the proposals and 
answer any questions about the development.

Filey Community Sports Club

Allocation OS10

Development site

Parish Wood

Public Right of Way 30.8/12/1 
to coast



Akkeri and Filey Fields Development Company are preparing a full 
planning application for the development on land situated to the North 
of Scarborough Road, Filey (behind the existing Care Home).  The site 
is allocated for Housing development under reference HA23 and OS9 
within the Council’s Local Plan.

The development proposes 83 new homes, including affordable 
properties to respond to local housing needs. The homes include a mix 
of bungalows and 2 storey properties which include a mix of 2, 3 and 4 
bedroom homes.  The development also proposes large areas of open 
space for recreation. 

This is an opportunity for residents to view the emerging development 
details and provide comments / feedback to the project team prior to the 
submission of the planning application to Scarborough Council.

LET US HAVE YOUR THOUGHTS...

You can let us know your thoughts by attending the public exhibition or 
visiting the website below which includes further details.

www.jrpassoc.co.uk/consultation (this will go live on the 29th June 2023)

Comments can also be emailed to info@jrpassoc.co.uk

Or posted to 14 Mariner Court, Calder Park, Wakefield, WF4 3FL
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